MINUTES OF THE
BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS BUSINESS SESSION
THURSDAY, JUNE 28, 2012

An e-mall vote of the Board of Police Commissioners of Kansas City, Missouri
was held on Thursday, June 28, 2012.
VOTING BY EMAIL:

Commissioner Lisa T. Pelofsky, President

Commissioner Alvin L. Brooks, Vice President

Commissioner Angela Wasson-Hunt, Treasurer

Commissioner Patrick A. Mclnerney, Member

Mayor Sylvester “Sly” James, Jr., Member

Mr. David V. Kenner, Secretary/Attorney tallied the votes.

1. Private Officers License Appeal, Dale Doty. The lawyer for Mr. Doty, John P.

Ryan, Jr., submitted a letter dated June 22, 2012, asking that the suspension of Mr.
Doty’s private security license be stayed pending an adjudication of the pending
Municipal Court charge for assault. The Municipal Court date is scheduled for July 23,
2012. The Board voted cn this matter via e-mail.

A motion was made on June 28, 2012, by Commissioner Mclnerney with a
second by Commissioner Wasson-Hunt to stay the suspension of Dale W. Doty’s license
and Commission #76154, as a private security officer, pending an adjudication of the
pending municipal court charge for assault, but with an automatic reinstatement of the

suspension if he is convicted. The vote was 5-0 in favor.
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